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Trunk Show with Billie Thompson
We enjoyed Billie Thompson and all of her beautiful quilts.  Billie's Baskets 
workshop, hexagon baskets by machine, is May 23 at 9:00. Bring a lunch.

June 12th Meeting
Our speaker for the June 12th meeting will be our own Dianne Herrington 
presenting “Stunningly Simple Quilts”.
June 27th will be the Color Theory Workshop with Susan Mogan. Contact Dianne 
McLendon if you want to sign up, but hurry!! Time is limited to sign up.

Boutique
June 12th Boutique workshop will be a dog leash. We meet immediately after the 
regular meeting. If you want to join us, contact Shirley Wiltshire for a supply list.

Quilts of Valor (QOV) 1  st   meeting is May 21!
The Stitchin Post is graciously providing a meeting place for QOV. We will meet on
the 3rd Tuesday of the month, 10 AM – 3 PM. Bring a lunch, sewing machine, 
supplies, your own QOV project or you can sew blocks with fabric provided. Ideal 
quilt size is 60” x 80”, or no smaller than 55” x 65”, no larger than 72” x 90”. Any 
questions, contact Anne Kelley at Annekelley601@gmail.com or 601-297-8562. 

2019 Color Wheel Challenge
The colors and schemes for the challenge are: February - red fabric, triadic 
scheme, March - purple fabric, tetradic scheme, April - green fabric, split 
complementary scheme, May – blue fabric, analogous scheme.

2020 Quilt Show
Thank you to Anne Kelley for agreeing to be the 2020 quilt show chair!!

MS Quilt Association (MQA) Gathering
PBQ is hosting the MQA Gathering October 25 & 26, 2019 with a log cabin theme. 
We need everyone's help in to make this the best MQA Gathering ever! One way 
we can all help is with goody bags. We are needing items, fingernail files, pens, 
etc. to go in approximately 150 bags. Any amount you can donate will help, it 
doesn't have to be 150! 
Contact Mary Nell, 601-876-2095, with any ideas for the program and demos Friday 
night and if you are willing to help her with this.

Miscellaneous                                                           
* Please keep Connie Hitt's husband in your prayers. 
* Blueberry Jubilee is June 8th. We will be in front of Shirley's house & we have 
access to her restroom! Let Mary Nell know if you can help. 601-876-2095           
* The Friendship Block “On a Limb” is due back in June. Make sure to use the 
wrong side of the fabric and bring your block June 12th!!
* Contact Betty Bingham if you would like to make boy Angel Gowns for infants 
that have passed away.
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June Birthdays
Laura Beth Brewer – 12 Judy Spiers - 16 Sandra Woodall - 25
Linda Hull – 12 Ruth Byrd - 18 Cheryl Owens - 26
Beth Wilson – 14 Kathy Pahlman - 20 Debby Ostheimer - 28
Ellen Hall – 15 Betty Allen – 24 Beth McDaniel - 30

If you have a June birthday, please bring a gift of $10-15 to be used as a door prize. It should be 
wrapped or bagged. Put your name with the gift so the recipient can thank you! If you missed your 
birthday month, bring your gift the next month. We ALL love getting a door prize!!

Pine Belt Quilters Newsletter
73 Spell Drive
Columbia, MS 39429

May/June Reminders

Today we received 55 mother's pads, 20 receiving blankets, 20 pillows, 6 catheter bag covers, 12 
walker totes, 31 children's quilts. Thank you all for your generosity!!

May 21 – Quilts of Valor workshop at The Stitchin Post, 10-3. Bring a lunch, machine and supplies.
May 23 – Billie's Baskets workshop, 9:00. Bring a lunch.
May 31 & June 1 – MQA June Gathering, Christ United Methodist Church, Jackson.
June 4 – Children's Quilts, Choral Hall, 9:30.
June 8 – Blueberry Jubilee, Poplarville – need volunteers to help. Mary Nell Magee. 601-876-2095
June 12 – Regular Meeting with Dianne Herrington. Fat quarter lottery is blues. 9:30 – 11:30.      
    Boutique workshop immediately following the regular meeting. We'll be making dog leashes.
June 18 - Quilts of Valor workshop at The Stitchin Post, 10-3. Bring a lunch, machine and supplies.
June 27 – Susan Mogan's Color Workshop. Contact Dianne McLendon ASAP to sign up! 601-954-1166
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